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This is a non-substantive change request to CMS-10527 (Annual Eligibility Redetermination, Product Discontinuation and Renewal Notices) to allow CMS to provide updated Federal standard notices that must be used by an issuer in the individual market to provide notice of product discontinuation, coverage renewal, and non-renewal or termination based on enrollees’ movement outside the product service area. The notices have been updated to remove references to the individual shared responsibility payment that has been reduced to $0 starting January 1, 2019.  

The updates are necessary to ensure that consumers are provided with accurate information. We believe that the updates will not affect the burden on issuers. 


